CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 3/23/2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Cresson will now be limiting the number of people who come to City Hall.  We are asking that anyone who is sick to please email or call us.  If you need to set up new service, you may find the application on our website www.cressontx.org.  You may email the application to us along with a copy of your ID and once we have your account set up, we will call you to collect the deposit.  We must have the application filled out in order to set up service.  If you need to come to City Hall, you will see there is a desk set up in the lobby.  No customers are allowed beyond that desk.  Please rest assured that we are constantly sanitizing the office.  If you have any questions, please call us at 817-396-4729 or email us at 
cityofcresson@outlook.com
cityofcresson@gmail.com
cityofcresson@windstream.net
 
